The proposed garden room is within Zone 2 as
identified by the environment agency flood map

The finished floor level in the garden room will be
450mm above the existing garage finished floor
level.

Surface water will be via existing drainage.

Access and escape routes will be via existing
footpaths and driveway.

Registration will be made to the Environment Agency
fo receive flood warning information.
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